
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 1/4/2012 2:37:33 PM 
To: 'Zafar, Marzia' (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Workshop on System Safety and Security in Ratemaking on Jan. 11th: CPUC 

Information Alert 

Thanks. That's what we want to do... 

From: Zafar, Marzia [mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2012 2:35 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Re: Workshop on System Safety and Security in Ratemaking on Jan. 11th: CPUC Information 
Alert 

Hi 

Let me call you after my meeting in about an hour. 

You and Tom should come for the morning session 

Marzia 

On Jan 4, 2012, at 2:29 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <6KC7@pge.com> wrote: 

you are only allowing 2 utility representatives to attend something of 
such importance but anyone else can attend ? 

From: Prosper, Terrie D. [mailto:terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2012 2:24 PM 
To: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Subject: Workshop on System Safety and Security in Ratemaking on Jan. 11th: CPUC 
Information Alert 

CPUC Information Alert: Workshop on System Safety and Security in Ratemaking 
on Jan. 11, 2012 
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The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) is working on multiple fronts 
to ensure gas pipeline safety. As part of this effort, the CPUC is soliciting ideas and 
proposals to reform the way safety is considered in ratemaking procedures and will hold 
a workshop to discuss various approaches to improve the CPUC's ratemaking process 
to prioritize safety initiatives. 

When: Jan. 11, 2012, 10 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. 

Where: CPUC Courtyard Room, 505 Van Ness Ave., San Francisco; also available in 
real-time and archived via video webcast. 

A straw proposal that will be discussed at the Workshop and an agenda are available 
on the CPUC's website. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Terrie 

Terrie Prosper 
Director, News & Public Information Office 
California Public Utilities Commission 
Press Line: (415) 703-1366 
tdp@cpuc.ca.gov 
Visit the CPUC on: Twitter | Facebook 


